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15 November 2017

Due to unforeseen circumstances and unsuitable 
weather conditions, further intermittent testing of the 
Cultural Precinct’s sound system will occur over the 
next few weeks.

To ensure the sound system is ready for performance 
ahead of completion next month, it is necessary to 
undertake testing at all volume levels. However, we will 
request that sound levels be lower if possible. 

One of the world’s best professional audio systems 
L’Acoustics has been installed in Stage 1 of the 
precinct’s outdoor stage and concert lawn, which will 
be capable of hosting a wide range of concerts, civic 
and cultural events. 

And when finished, it will need to look good and sound 
great. 

On Thursday 16 November and Friday 17 
November, acoustic engineers will be on-site to fine 
tune the system. There may be further testing during 
the next few weeks. 

The sound system test will include a variety of music 
recordings and spoken word. The fine tuning will mean 
white noise and pink noise will be heard throughout 
the day. These sounds are similar to the steady 
crackling noise once heard from old televisions.

Effective testing means all volume levels in all  
situations and environmental scenarios. So at times  
it will be loud. 

AT A GLANCE

What to expect: Music 
recordings followed by sound 
system fine tuning with white 
and pink noise. Volumes will 
vary throughout the day.

When: Thursday 16  and 
Friday 17 November 2017 and 
possibly future dates (weather 
and site conditions dependent). 

Time: 7am – 6pm

Enquiries: 07 5581 7747 

There will be no site access 
for the public. Please do not 
approach the construction site 
office or contractors who are 
busy with the final touches to 
construction.

Managing contractor

ADCO Constructions Pty Ltd  
is engaged as Managing 
Contractor for Stage 1. View the 
construction time lapse at: 
goldcoastculturalprecinct.info
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There is no site access to the public and all 
enquiries about the testing should be through the 
project team on 07 5581 7747. We appreciate your 
patience and cooperation while we make these final 
adjustments.

More fine tuning of speaker system to come

For more information please contact 
City of Gold Coast  
Economic Development and Major Projects
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